Salman & Raheel Chartered Accountants

O
LAUNCH OF

eZfile portal

from SECP

SECP has announced the launch of “eZfile”, a more convenient & sophisticated online
portal, whereas the current portal services are provided through “e-Services”.

For smooth transmission, the SECP has also announced the “Blackout Period’’, where
LLPs from 09-Feb-2024 and Companies from |2-Feb-2024 will not be able to access the
online portal till the launch of the new “eZfile” system.

It is also urged of SECP to complete all the pending/ongoing tasks before the dates of the
blackout to avoid any disturbance after the transmission of systems.

SECP will release the updated statutory forms as per “the Companies Regulation,2024"
on new portal “eZfile”.
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